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Comments: Greetings Ms. Jackson and Staff,

 

Midas Gold Idaho has been a member of our community for the past decade. During this time, the company and

its employees have become wonderful champions and supporters of our community. They've volunteered their

time in our schools and given generously to community causes. The company's track record of following through

on its promises and doing the right thing gives us the confidence to write in support of permitting the Stibnite Gold

Project.

 

After reading my letter, I hope you can see why you should permit alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold Project. This

project is a good thing for Idaho, helps decrease America[rsquo]s dependence on foreign countries for critical

minerals and cleans up the environment. These benefits cannot wait. I hope the USFS will stick to the new

October 28 deadline for the comment period.

 

I appreciate your time and thoughtfulness. The USFS has provided plenty of tools to review the DEIS and make

commenting within the 60-day timeframe possible. For the reasons I stated in my letter above, please permit the

Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2 and let Idahoans see the benefits of this important project.


